
 

 

 

 
WELLFLEET HISTORICAL COMMISSION 

300 Main Street – Town Hall 
Wellfleet, Massachusetts 02667 

 
 

The Wellfleet Historical Commission met in the Wellfleet Town Hall on Monday, December 
9, 2019.  Present were Anne Freyss, Tom Siggia, Carol Ubriaco and Lydia Vivante.  Absent: 
Lucas Manning, Merrill Mead-Fox and Nicholas Watkins.  Also present were Building In-
spector Justin Post, Steve Phillips, Abe Boyle, Elaine McIlroy and Judy P. Taylor.  Chair Vi-
vante opened the meeting at 10:30 a.m. 

 

1. 30 East Commercial Street:  Anne Freyss moved to approve the proposed installation of 
18 roof-mounted solar panels using the south roof, east and west dormer roofs.  Ubriaco 
seconded the motion and the proposal was approved unanimously. 

2. 2520 State Highway Route 6:  Elaine McIlroy of the Wellfleet Housing Authority asked 
the Commission for a letter of support for the proposal to relocate and preserve this 1938 
house for use as affordable housing, hopefully on land already owned by the Town.  Sig-
gia moved acceptance of the request, Ubriaco seconded the motion and it was voted 
unanimously to write the letter of support. 

3. 35 Mill Hill Road:  Freyss moved and Siggia seconded the motion to accept the proposed 
remodeling of the windows and door of the addition.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

It was duly moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 11 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Freyss, Secretary 
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